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[bookmark: _GoBack]A belated Happy New Year all. We’re back into the new school term and we hope the children enjoyed their Christmas selection boxes, from Santa and the BFG. We continue to run a number of events to support the school and delighted we were able to fund paying for the coaches to take the children to the panto at Christmas. However we’ve said this before, it is only down to the generosity and efforts of you as parents in supporting and donating. So Thank You. 
And the start of this New Year sees the first of the BFG events. This will be: 
Valentine’s disco - Thursday 16th February.
Please note there is a slight change from our regular time so the disco will be held between 4.45pm – 6.15pm.
Tickets are £2.00 each and will be on sale week commencing 6th February. 
There will be free biscuits and juice served and we will also provide a tuck shop for the children if you would like to provide them with some “spending money”. 
We will also be providing a postbox for the children, if they wish to bring a Valentine card to post (belated though it might be ) for their special Valentine. Can they please ensure the name and class of the person they would like to post it to, is on the envelope.
Children can start bringing in their ticket money, week commencing 6th February as Year 6’s will go round the classes selling tickets over those next couple of weeks. 
And so moving on to the next BFG Event, we are hosting our St Patrick’s Race Night again for the adults to enjoy. Sorry but children aren’t allowed to attend this event. After the success of last year’s St Patrick’s Race Night, we have finalised the details and the event has now been booked. It will be held at the same venue, details as listed below:
St. Patrick’s Race Night
Sat 18th March - Bebington Liberal Club 
The BFG raffle will be drawn on the Race night too, with generously donated gifts from the likes of “Little Gift House, The Three Stags, Unilever, Co-op ….” And further gift donations of Prosecco, chocolates and a variety of other goodies we are still collecting.  We will send out a further letter in February detailing when tickets for the Race Night will go on sale.
And so finally moving on to Easter, we are also going to carry on with our: 
Easter Spring break – Treasure Hunt
This is a quiz which we ask the children to complete over the Easter break.  There will be a prize awarded for each of the Class Year’s.
It is free to enter and the aim (if we as parents can get them off their tablets and phones!) is to get out of the house, get a bit of fresh air and see a little bit more of the area we live in! We’ll make sure all the children are given a copy of the quiz to enter if they wish. 
We welcome any parents who would like to help organise or run a stall at our events.  In particular, we are always looking for volunteers to help at the summer fair, so if you would like to be involved or have any suggestions or new ideas please message us on Facebook, Twitter or e-mail as detailed below.  Thank you and see you all soon.

· http://www.facebook.com/groups/brackenwood.bfg
· brackenwood.bfg@gmail.com 
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